
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: SWI/GHR 
 
 
9 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 13 Visit to Maltby 
 
As part of the A Level Geography course students are required to make several field visits. As 
part of this process, it is important that we visit locations with both a human and physical focus. 
It also makes sense to ensure that the locations chosen are ones that link to case studies that 
are studied in lesson. 
 
As such I would like to visit Maltby with students. We will carry out a walking tour of the location 
to identify how the lived experience of the location has changed over time. 
 
The visit will take place on Friday 15th March between 9.15am and 12.35pm. Students should 
make their own way there to meet outside the entrance to Maltby Academy on the 
pedestrian path for the time mentioned above. At the end of the visit students will make their 
own way back to school or home as is appropriate to their timetable. Careful consideration of 
public transport should be made prior to the visit to ensure a prompt start. 
 
Students will require a comfortable pair of footwear and have clothing appropriate for the 
weather forecast. They should also have a drink and something to eat. (There will not be any 
opportunities for students to purchase food on the visit.) Students will require a range of 
equipment which will allow them to record information on the visit including stationary, camera 
and paper. As such a small bag would be useful for carrying these items. 
 
Please could the attached linked forms document be completed to allow consent to be 
provided along with a n up-to-date overview of contact details and medical conditions. 
 
Consent form link - https://forms.office.com/e/p8QJLJi1qU  
 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Wilson 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/p8QJLJi1qU

